
 

 

TO:   Council President Schutt and Members of Council 

 

FROM:  Chief Paul Matias 

 

DATE:  December 19, 2024 

 

SUBJ:   TCP Contract 

 

Timeclock Plus LLC (formerly Aladtec) has been our scheduling software provider since 2019. In the past, we 

had an annual renewal with a small increase. This year Timeclock Plus is offering a two-year agreement that 

will lock in our current price for 2025 and 2026. 

 

I request Council approve the agreement with Timeclock Plus LLC for $3,679.51 per year for 2025 and 2026.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

Chief Paul Matias 

  


